Hello SU Families,
 
Today was our last day of school before winter break.  We hope everyone has a happy, healthy break and we will see everyone back on January 2nd!
 
Important Dates
12/22-1/1 Winter Break
1/2 School Resumes
1/11 SU Family Night 5:00-6:30
1/15-1/17 No School-PD Days
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Roger.Brannon@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

